BOBCAT VIEW

| Challenging All To Succeed|

HFD visits campus

First grade classes at Clinton Primary School got an up close and personal visit from the Hope Fire Department during Fire Safety Week in October. Classes learned how to be fire safe at home and got to tour a HFD truck.

Box Top winners

Clinton Primary School "Box Tops for Education" winners for the month of September include Mrs. Frohnappel's class, first grade; Mrs. Ball's class, second grade; Ms. Belford's class, third grade; and Ms. Cole's class, fourth grade. Students collect box tops from participating brand items for cash redemption with product manufacturers for school projects. Each student who contributes five box tops during the month receives a lollipop.

Calendar

November at CPS:

Nov. 7 - Veterans honored

Nov. 11 - CPS Fall Festival

Nov. 20-24 - Thanksgiving holiday break.



CPS parent group organizes

The PTO at Clinton Primary is off to a great start! We held our first meeting in September and elected officers: President-Tonya Fox, Vice-President-Allie Mendoza, Secretary-Sheila Shears, and Treasurer-Carmen Galvan. Robin Bobo is the Public Relations Chairperson.

Each month the PTO will have a meeting that includes a performance by some of our Lil' Cat students. Meetings this semester are slated for Oct 19th with a performance by the 4th graders, Nov 16th when the 2nd graders will perform and on December 14th the Kindergarteners will perform. All meetings start at 6:00 pm.



Clinton Primary School November, 2017



Hope Schools join 'Cash for My Class' with Super 1 Foods

Superintendent of Schools Bobby Hart announced that the Hope Public Schools will participate in the "Cash for My Class" initiative sponsored by Super1 Foods.

The program provides a one percent donation on the total of all purchases of Super 1 Foods branded items when customers purchasing those brands have a special "Cash for My Class" card scanned at the store checkout, Hart said.

Branded items included in the program are Goldenbrook dairy products, Brookshire's products, Pure Harmony, tippy toes, Top Care, Full Circle, Paws and Super1Foods brands.

"It is one way to give a little more help to the Hope Public Schools," he said.

Information about the specifics of the program for local school campuses is available at superl foods.com/cashformycla ss online.

We will continue to collect Box Tops at the end of the month with popcorn parties awarded to the class in each grade level that turns in the most. Every student that turns in 5 or more will receive a lollipop as well!

We sold Halloween Candy-Grams to be delivered to students and teachers on Oct. 31st and the Fall Festival is scheduled to be an afternoon of fun at CPS on Saturday, Nov 11th from 3-6pm. Cost of admission is simply a canned or boxed food item to be donated to Hope in Action.

As you can see, we are very busy and look forward to all this year's upcoming events. Join us at our meetings each month to get in on the fun!.

Bobcat View...

Bobcat View is a publication of Clinton Primary School intended to inform parents of events and activities on campus, and to promote parental involvement. Questions or inquiries for further information may be directed to the CPS main office at 870-722-2723 during regular school hours.

